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15 January 2019 
  
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Apple Store Trip – 7 February 2019  

 
In Tolkien Class over the past two terms we have been learning about and planning and 
designing our own apps. We are planning a trip to the Apple Store in Reading on the 7 
February to learn more about apps and also prototype an app in store, with the help of the 
technical support there.  
 
Our session at the Apple Store starts at 10am and lasts for approximately 90 minutes. We are 
then planning to go for lunch at Cosmos, an international buffet restaurant with a range of 
cuisines. This will cost £8.50 per child, plus a drink if they would like one. We are suggesting 
sending in a voluntary contribution of £10 to cover their meal and drink. Pupils will be able to 
arrive on transport as normal and will be back at school in time to return home on transport.  

 
Please can your child wear school uniform on the day to support us with ensuring we can 
easily recognise them. If you have any further questions either by email me on 
claire.rogers@manorgreenschool.co.uk or call the school office extension 7004.  
 

 
Yours faithfully   
  
 
 
 

 
Claire Rogers   
Tolkien Class Teacher   
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
  
I am happy for my child __________________________ to attend the Apple Store trip and  
 
will/will not (please delete as appropriate) be sending in a voluntary contribution of £10 for  
 
their lunch.  
  
  
Signed (parent/carer)   ________________________________  

  


